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CALL TO THE STATED PRESBYTERY MEETING 

February 25, 2021 

 

The Stated Meeting of the Presbytery of Prospect Hill will be held at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, 

October 23, 2021, via Zoom.  Minister members and ruling elder commissioners will need to 

register on-line at  https://prospecthillpresby.org/ by noon on Friday, October 22, 2021. 

 

We will record the meeting so it will be available for viewing later. 

 

At the beginning of the meeting, I will go over some basics of Zoom etiquette and walk everyone 

through how the voting will take place.  As always, if you have any questions please contact me at 

annika@presbyteries.org or by phone at 402-942-1636. 

 

I look forward to seeing all of you on Zoom on Saturday, October 23, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Annika Lister Stroope 

Administrative Executive & Stated Clerk 
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